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Greetings to All, 
  
As the installation season draws to a close, I reflect on the incredible journey and 
camaraderie we’ve shared. From the scenic Spokane for Trinity Court to the charming 
Montesano for Grays Harbor Court, it’s been a remarkable 840-mile adventure. It’s my 
hope that each of you had the chance to partake in at least one installation, sharing in 
the joy and fellowship. 
  
As we approach the summer months, many courts will take a brief hiatus, yet some 
remain active. We’re gearing up for the final group meeting at Grays Harbor Court, 
coupled with a lively line dancing event — a perfect opportunity to delve deeper into the 
world of Amaranth. Meanwhile, our dedicated Diabetes Fundraiser team is tirelessly 
gathering auction items for the DRB, rallying support from local businesses. 
  
Looking ahead to June, HL Andrea and I are excited to represent Amaranth at the 
Grand Lodge of Washington’s annual communications, the Grand Chapter OES, and 
the Grand Session of Job’s Daughters of Washington. We’re eager to showcase the 
benevolent spirit of Amaranth and its enduring positive influence on our communities. 
The month will culminate with a visit to the Supreme Council in Pittsburgh, PA, for a 
ritual review and constitutional amendments — a cherished time to connect with our 
extended Amaranth family. 
  
Until our paths cross again, stay safe, and let your smile be a beacon of warmth and 
kindness. 
  
Warm regards, 
  
SK Brian Wheeler, GRP OO7 

 

Happy June!   
Now that installation season is over, we can take a breath and enjoy some family 
time!  I'm very happy to have my daughter moving back home from LA and looking 
forward to spending more time with my grandson. 
 
But the Amaranth fun never stops!  Summer will bring a myriad of activities including our 
first ways and means event!  Look for flyers and on the website for full details on our 
Mini Garden making event,  August 11 at Capitol Court.  More details in the June 15 
blast from Camille.   
 
Friends, take time for yourselves and your family this month, and as always, be kind to 
one another. 
 
HL Lori, GAM 

 



 



 

Adventures in the Great Wide Somewhere…. 

Hello Summer!!!  I am so happy that the weather is getting warmer and the days are longer!!!   

I am a big fan of beach combing and crashing waves.  Sitting on the driftwood logs,  watching 

the water, hearing the bird’s overhead… It is my most favorite summer activity.  Whenever I go 

to the beach, I always have a bag to put my treasures in…seashells, feathers, rocks…all fun 

treasures from Mother Nature.   

I will miss seeing all of you on the 8th at Group because I will be enjoying the above activities 

along Rialto Beach, First Beach and other wonderfully scenic hiking trails.  JP, Thorin and I will be 

on vacation.  We are staying in a cabin on Lake Sutherland that we purchased at the Rainbow 

Gala a few years ago.  Which brings me to remind everyone that the Diabetes Research Benefit 

is November 16th in Tacoma at Titlow Lodge.  If you own a cabin or vacation home, have season 

tickets to the theater, ballet, or sporting event, consider donating to the DBR Auction.  Having 

quality experiences is a great auction item.  We all want to do our part to help end Diabetes!    

See you all at the many fun Summer events planned!!! 

Seeking all the Adventures… 

HL Jenny 

 


